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COMING SOON!

A New Lincoln Elementary

After a festive groundbreaking ceremony on

February 10, work quickly began at the construction
site. Thank you to everyone who joined us to
celebrate the beginning of our new Lincoln
Elementary!

RECENTLY COMPLETED WORK

* The GJPS community celebrated with a
groundbreaking ceremony

« Construction fencing set up around the site

* Athletic equipment and existing buildings were
demolished

UPCOMING WORK

* Dirt will begin to move on the site
* New detention basin will start taking shape
* Building pad will be established

* New temporary road will be installed

Did you know a cubic yard of dirt weighs
roughly 2,000 pounds?

A cubic yard is the size of a 3'x3’x3’ cube.

CONSTRUCTION QUESTIONS?

PINCN
Contact Scott Lofton @‘Gabanna—]efferson Public Schools
GJPS Business Director ¢((m$ “WHERE STUDENTS COME FIRST”
LoftonS@gjps.org

LEARN MORE: www.gahannaschools.org/District/MasterFacilitiesBuildingProjects.aspx




